
                                               28
th

 September 2020 

 

SOUTH WEST QUEENSLAND THUNDER FOOTBALL CLUB 
BOARD ELECTIONS 

 
 
SWQ Thunder Football Club is now calling for nominations for two (2) positions for Directors 
on the Board of SWQ Thunder Football Club. 
 
These nominations need to be returned to the Returning Officer of South West Queensland 
Thunder Football Club Limited before 5.00pm Wednesday 7th October 2020 
 
SWQ Thunder Football Club provides a football pathway for players wishing to play at a 
higher level, which can lead them into further higher representation at a state level or 
higher development programs in the state. 
 
The club retains a full licence to participate into the NPL Queensland conference in NPL, 
NPLW and SAP. This enables the Club to field teams from U13 Boys to Senior Men; U13 Girls 
to Senior Women and U9-U12 Boys teams in the SAP program. 
 
To assist SWQ Thunder achieve its goals and objectives, the club is currently searching for 
Business people, male or female to step up as Board members: Nominees are required to 
become a member of the club. Each Board Member has a portfolio assigned to them to help 
the committee look after the everyday running of the club. 
 
If more than two nominations are received, a vote will be taken at the AGM on Wednesday 
28th October 2020 at 6pm 
 
The facilitate the return of nominations, completed nomination Forms can be forwarded to 
the Returning Officer by Email swqthunderfc@gmail.com  
 
Should you have any inquiries, Please address them to the Returning Officer at SWQ 
Thunder Football Club via email swqthunderfc@gmail.com 
 
 
Jason Hall 
Returning Officer 
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